
 

April 28, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro     The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman        Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations 

H-307          1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515      Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Grundy County Housing Subsidized Senior Development through the fiscal year 2023 

Appropriations bill. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Village of Coal City located at 515 S. 

Broadway Street, Coal City, IL  60416. The funding would be used to enable the Grundy County Housing Authority 

to construct in partnership with other development authorities housing units for federally qualified senior residents 

in need of senior subsidized housing units.  This request extends the water and sanitary utilities from their current 

end points to accommodate these new senior dwelling units. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any 

financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Adam Kinzinger 

Member of Congress 

 


